
Excited for a new school year.

Welcome Back!

Welcome back Cleveland Metro Remote K8 families 
and caregivers. For those of you that don't know. 
I am your parent Ambassador India Jones. I have 
been working this role since the 2022-23 school 
year. I have two scholars attending the school, a 
fourth grader and a kindergartner. I am so excited 
to be embarking on a new school year with all of 
you.
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My role as Parent 
Ambassador is to assist the 
school in all family 
engagement efforts. I am 
also here to assist parents 
and caregivers and 
facilitate a parent 
advisory committee. I look 
forward to getting in touch 
with you throughout the 
school year.



Open House
September 12th

This Month

Make sure you join us for 
Open House this year. It's 
virtual and we will be 
meeting on Zoom. Talk with 
teachers and our school 
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administration and 
get your big 
questions answered 
now. 

Attending open house 
is very important to 

learning more about what to 
expect for the school year. 
It's a look at what our 
school community does and 
what it's like to be a part 
of our school community.



September is
Attendance Awarenss Month

Attendance Counts!

Attendance is important to 
a scholar's academic 
success. Attending class 
each day ensures that a 
student is learning what 
they should learn.

At the Remote School, 
students should attend 
class daily. Monday through 
Friday from 8 am to 2:30 
pm. Our asynchronous day is 
Monday and Tuesday-Friday 
are live class days. 
Asynchronous days are not 
off days, but independent 
work days. Students attend 
the morning meeting and 
complete assignments.
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Attendance is taken by the 
hour not the day. Meaning 
that any minutes or hours a 
child is tardy or not in 
class, it counts towards 
their attendance and the 
time adds up. If a child 
misses 30 minutes a day of 
school, then that adds up 
to 2 and half hours of 
school. An hour a day is 5 
hours missed.



The 2nd Annual
 Special Education 

Resource Fair

Step up and support our 
kids! Join the district 
September 21st at 10 am in 
a community walk and rally 
to increase students 
attendance, community 
engagement and show our 
kids that we support thier 
academic success.

District Events

Join CMSD at Max Hayes High 
School, September 14th at 
10 am for a fun and 
informative event all for 
the families of special 
needs students.
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SCAN HERE
TO REGISTER



The 
Parent Advisory 

Committee

At the end of last school 
year, I created a survey 
and it was distributed to 
parents and caregivers. I 
wanted to know who was 
interested in being a 
member of our school's 
parent advisory 
committee.This year we 
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PAC

Thank yo
u for 

reading!

will be holding monthly parent meetings this school 
year. Be on the lookout for the calendar this year.

Committee Mission:

"We are a group of volunteer parents who represent 

the interests of the school community and provide a 

valuable bridge between The school and the families 

it serves."


